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Superintendent's Message 

Greetings from West Central Area Schools, Home of the Knights.  

My superintendent contract with WCA began July 1, 2019 and I have thoroughly 
enjoyed my transition into the position.  Staff members have been extremely 
helpful as I become acclimated to established processes and procedures and I have 
learned about a few of the fantastic programs and opportunities offered to and 
planned for WCA students.  I look forward to learning more about the students, 
staff, programs and community through the remaining weeks of summer.  

My basic summer office hours are 7:00 AM to 4:30 PM on Monday – Thursday 
and 7:00 AM to Noon on Friday.  I welcome anyone to stop at the District office 
in Barrett to introduce themselves.  It may be best to contact me first to assure I 
do not have another obligation.  

My email is dhogie@isd2342.org and my office phone is 320-528-7301.  I am 
looking forward to a great year at WCA.  

Dale Hogie, Superintendent.
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